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St. Joseph’s Primary School

and Nursery Unit


23 January 2025

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

In the interest of safety, we, along with our three neighbouring schools, are taking the decision to close tomorrow.

There has been no official notification as of yet but rather than delay, we want you to know as soon as possible, in order to make the necessary arrangements.

School will reopen on Monday 27th January. Please keep safe until this storm passes.

Michael Doran.

Principal.
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